Minutes of the Meeting of May 2, 2018      

Minutes of the Board of Library Trustees 
–  May 2, 2018  – 7:30PM

Brookline, NH

Present:      Ed Cook             

  Shannon Guay
Karen Jew



       
       David Partridge                 Steve Russo

Patricia Leonard, Director 
Public Present:  Danielle Molinari
Ann Somers
PUBLIC SESSION:   The Public Session was called to order by Karen at 7:34PM.
Old Business:
Minutes:  A motion to approve the April minutes was made by Ed; seconded by Dave; approved unanimously.
Treasurer’s Report:  With a 3rd of the year over, the Library has spent 25% of its budget.  
Director's Report: (See attached report.) 
- Aimee started full time as Assistant Director on May 1st.  

- The Wadleigh Library in Milford hired a space planner to help them more fully utilize their building.  Pat suggested that  our Library consider hiring a similar company to help us redesign/reallocate the space we have.  Pat will investigate who is available and the associated costs.  
- Pat will continue to work on getting names of bookkeeping candidates to the June meeting for the Board to consider.  The person hired would issue checks every other week, or weekly, as needed.

The Board will start reviewing the policies that haven't been updated recently, starting at the June meeting.  Pat will send out to the Board copies of the policies to be reviewed.
Ed and Pat are continuing to work on the car charging station.

New Business:
Public Input:

Website:  Ann Somers related the problem she is having accessing the Board minutes online.  She will get together with Keith to discover what the problem may be.

Plantings: Ms. Somers discussed what could be done with the plantings around the Library.  She will continue to work on the strips surrounding the Library building, but can no longer look after the island in the parking lot.  Board members noted that a Daisy troop is coming to the Library on May 15th who may be available to help Ms. Somers with her gardening work.

Other:
The Community Garden will again be a project of the staff.
July 4th parade:  The theme of the Library's float will be Harry Potter.  Karen will send out an idea list.
The kickoff of the Summer Reading Program will be June 6th.

Ed will see if members of the National Honor Society at the high school will help install the second Little Free Library in front of the Library building.  
At 8:20PM, David motioned to adjourn the meeting; Shannon seconded.  Voted unanimously.
The next regular meeting of the Board will be held on Wednesday, June 6th at 7:30PM.
Submitted,
Steve Russo, Secretary
